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Heller: Congress Needs Long-Term Approach to Debt 
Legislation lacks path to economic stability

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement in opposition to the Reid/McConnell bill the Senate voted on earlier today.  
“America is tired of Washington’s circus sideshow mentality. The American people want Democrats and Republicans, liberals and conservatives, to come together to put our fiscal house in order and rebuild our economy.  Unfortunately, Congress is doing what it does best: blindly following their political leaders and kicking the can down the road.  This is a short-term solution that pushes the difficult task of finding significant savings off to a later date, which is how we arrived at this budget crisis in the first place.
“Congress has once again shied away from making the tough decisions necessary to address our nation’s need for fiscal health and economic growth. Without a fundamental transformation in Congress’ approach to budgeting, we cannot stabilize our economy and foster substantial growth and investment. An effective plan would provide significant savings, institute tax reform, create jobs and outline a sustainable approach for reducing our nation’s debt.  Today’s deal falls short of providing a clear path to reaching these goals. 
“Twice I voted in favor of forward-looking plans that would prevent tax increases, strengthen Social Security and Medicare and require Congress to send a Balance Budget Amendment to the States. I cannot settle for this deal, which is nothing more than status quo Washington. I stand willing and ready to work with anyone who wants to put their political aspirations aside and find a real, long-term solution to our financial crisis,” Senator Heller said. 
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